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- Susan Harty - Re: The Great Food Fight/IOL site
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From: Susan Harty
To: Lisa Wilson-Sturm
Subject: Re: The Great Food Fight/IOL site
CC: Gary Nieminen
Hi Lisa,

I've attached the notes that Dorian had from February with one correction (I've replaced the monitarina nedameters which

are actually piezometers with monitoring wells), ‘Non-responsive |
"non-responsive”

The only other new development since Feb/07 is that we now have an executed agreement between the City and Imperial Oil
Limited (IOL). This gives IOL the opportunity to access the property north of the Transit facility to install monitoring wells and
take soil samples. They are also required to submit all of the results to the City and allow us to take additional samples from
their investigation for our own testing. We have yet to hear when this is to be scheduled.

"non-responsive”

Sincerely,

Susan

>>> Lisa Wilson-Sturm 04/0ct/2007 7:58 am >>>

Hi Susan. We have had no media interest related to the handout. I think a very high level Briefing Note for the Mayor and City

Councillors with the handout attached is likely a good idea, for this event and anything potential in the future. That way they
have an idea of the background.

T would see that as a memo that lays out in point form this history and most recent developments. But again, I would keep it
very high level and as concise as possible.

If you could prepare that, I'd be happy to take a look to proof and help wordsmith.

Lisa
"non-responsive”

Susan M. Harty, A.Sc.T.
City of Regina
Environmental Engineering Technologist
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